Dear SFX Parents,

As the school year winds down and we begin to think about ways to thank the teachers and staff for their hard work, the FSA would like you to consider contributing to the Staff Appreciation Fund. We are especially grateful this year for the teachers and staff who went above and beyond to create an e-learning environment and new content to keep our kids learning and connected to our school community.

The STAFF APPRECIATION FUND is a great way to financially reward our wonderful TEACHERS and all the AMAZING PEOPLE who work behind the scenes all year. Every single staff member helps to make SFX an amazing, loving, and nurturing school!

It is not a secret that Catholic School employees make considerably less money than their EQUALS working in the public schools. We are truly lucky that our teachers and staff value working in a faith-centered environment over a larger salary. The Staff Appreciation Fund is a great way to show our gratitude for this dedication!

We understand this has been a challenging and unstable time for many families. Donating to this fund is completely voluntary, and there is no standard amount to give. If you are able to give, we appreciate your contribution. If you are unable to give at this time, we understand. Out of sensitivity for the unique time we are in, all gifts will be anonymous this year. We will not include family names on the letter given to teachers and staff, as we have in the past.

If you have any questions about the Staff Appreciation Fund, please contact FSA President, Prudence Hopkins, pru73@yahoo.com.

Thank you for your consideration,

Family School Association Board Prudence Hopkins, Katie Adams, Camille Brune, Rachel Malone, Veronica Ponce

\*

If you wish to take part in this unique show of APPRECIATION, please contribute online: www.givecentral.org/location/218/category/147/event/18192

Due to online processing fees, 99-96.5% of your gift will go to the staff, depending on your payment type. Selecting "bank account" at checkout, will result in the lowest processing fee, and 99% of your gift will go to the fund.

PLEASE SUBMIT CONTRIBUTIONS BY FRIDAY, MAY 15th